
  
  

  

 
     

     
    

  

 

 
 
 
 

 

December 2023 Edition 

The San Bernardino Police Department regularly patrols neighborhoods, 
while the San Manuel Department of Public Safety provides security for the 

Reservation and Yaamava’ Resort & Casino at San Manuel. They work together 
to create a safe environment for our shared community. 

You can report non-emergency matters in the Eastern District—which 
includes the Kiika’ neighborhood—through the Go SB City mobile app, 

available on Apple App and Google Play: 

NON-EMERGENCY 
CONTACTS 

KIIKA’ 
BULLETIN 

APPLE GOOGLE PLAY 

Residents can report issues, including graffti and illegal dumping. 
To do so: 

1. Select “City of San Bernardino” on the GO SB City app homepage
2. Scroll to “Police”
3. Click “Contact Eastern District Commander”
4. Report Issue

AS ALWAYS, IN AN EMERGENCY, CALL 9-1-1. 
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WE VALUE YOUR COMMENTS AND QUESTIONS. 
Call the neighborhood hotline number/email: 
(909) 425-3483  |  Kiika’@sanmanuel.com



  

 

 

 

KIIKA’ BULLETIN 

SUPPORTING 
the San Bernardino Police Department 

Fundamental to all governments is a 

need to cooperate and plan for long- and 

short-term needs. As a sovereign tribal 

government, San Manuel works closely 

with all levels of government, from local 

to federal, addressing shared needs for 

responsive emergency services, public 

safety, and transportation planning and 

management. Locally, the Tribe and 

the city maintain an intergovernmental 

agreement enabling enhanced San 

Bernardino Police Department (SBPD) 

services in the communities surrounding 

the Reservation. These services include 

increased regular patrols and making more offcers available in and 

around the neighborhoods surrounding the Reservation, as well as major 

thoroughfares, to maintain traffc fow. 

In response to mapping software directing drivers to enter neighborhoods 

instead of using Victoria Avenue, a greater level of coordination is occurring, 

with SBPD offcers deployed and electronic signs provided by San Manuel to 

Orange street and Highland Avenue to reinforce the use of Victoria Avenue. 

On Fridays, Saturdays, and other select days, SBPD offcers will encourage 

non-residents to avoid the residential areas by limiting access from Citrus 

Street and Mirada Road to Victoria Avenue if required. These measures are in 

addition to offcers regularly positioned at the intersection of Highland and 

Victoria avenues. 

In the long term, the California Department of Transportation is studying a 

project to build a direct off-ramp from the 210 Freeway onto Victoria Avenue 

and project alternatives. Such a project is proposed by the city of Highland 

and supported by San Manuel. 

INVESTING 
in Emergency Services and Growth 

Earlier this fall, the San Bernardino County Fire Protection District broke 

ground on Fire Station 226 in the Del Rosa area and serving the 

city of San Bernardino. 

The new 9,867-square-foot station at 1920 N. Del Rosa replaces an older 

building in need of replacement. It is made possible in part by a $3.5 million 

contribution by the San Manuel Band of Mission Indians as part of an 

agreement between the Tribe and County for emergency services mutual aid. 

The San Manuel Fire Department, which stands among the top 1% of fre 

departments nationwide, not only protects the Reservation but also aids 

neighboring cities and statewide when needed. Since 2003, the Department 

has handled nearly 50,000 calls, with 35% of those calls off the San Manuel 

Reservation. 

To maintain interagency partnerships and overall readiness, the Fire 

Department and San Manuel Offce of Emergency Management regularly 

consult and develop plans with local and regional emergency services 

agencies to prepare for major events like wildfres that may require 

evacuations or sheltering large numbers of people in place. 

A high level of interagency cooperation and continued investments in safety 

infrastructure ensures adequate protection keeps pace with growth as the 

Tribe, city, and county develop economically and as a population center. 

CURIOUS 
About the Tribe’s History and Culture 

Are you curious about the origins of the Reservation, the Tribe’s broader 

connection to the 7.4 million acres of its ancestral land or what’s happening 

at Yaamava’ Resort & Casino? 

Hamiinat Magazine, the magazine of the San Manuel Band of Mission 

Indians, a resource for learning more about the Tribe is available online at 

https://sanmanuel-nsn.gov/news/hamiinat-magazine. 

We invite you to visit and read all of the seven published issues to 

understand the forces of history and culture that shaped the modern Tribe 

and inspire a vision for planning seven generations into the future.  

https://sanmanuel-nsn.gov/news/hamiinat-magazine
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